BULLETIN



www.eastbentleighps.vic.edu.au

Phone 9570 352

Email: east.bentleigh.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Term 4/ Week 7: 17th Nov. 22

SCHOOL VISION: East Bentleigh Primary School provides a rich, inviting, child-focused environment ensuring that all students feel safe and stimulated. Our students are able to achieve their full academic, creative and social potential, equipped for the challenges of lifelong learning. Students develop into healthy and confident individuals, actively contributing to the world in which they live.

At East Bentleigh Primary School we are committed to child safety.

Hello everyone,

I hope that this message finds you all happy and healthy. Yesterday morning we welcomed our 2023 prep children and their parents at the first of our two transition visits. Transition sessions are such a delight as the promise of new life and energy in our school is realised.

Our next prep transition morning will be held next Wednesday 23rd November starting at 9.30am.

School Council - 2022 Student Leaders

At our final school council meeting last Monday night our school councillors welcomed representatives of our 2022 student leadership team who came to speak to the adults about their activities for the year and their reflections of what they had learned about themselves throughout the year while carrying out their leadership roles. The students then asked questions of the adults about their roles on school council. It was wonderful to hear the students' articulate reports and responses to the questions they were asked.

As this was also our last business meeting for the year, I would like to thank our parents and staff who have supported our school through their roles on school council. Special thanks to Andrew Goldfinch who will be leaving us at the end of this year as Sean takes his first steps into secondary school. My grateful thanks also to Lisa Vance, Emily Jones, Helen Woodruff, Rachel Jeffries, Lee Jellis, Jill Griffin and Sue Jackson for their active participation in school council throughout the year.

Student Leadership 2023

Earlier this week we took the first step in our 2023 student leadership program. A reminder to our aspiring Year 5 students that your written applications for student leadership positions for 2023 are due next Friday 25th November. Good luck to all our aspirants. Candidates for student leadership positions will be giving their speeches on Monday 28th November.

Rapid Antigen Test Kits

A reminder to all our families that we have a ready supply of these test kits at school for our families to access. Please do not pay exorbitant prices at retail outlets. Just let us know if you are in need and we will get some to you.

Last Friday, 11th November, our School Captains represented East Bentleigh P.S. at the 2022 Commemorative Service held by the Bentleigh RSL. Thank you for representing us so well.

Until next time......Maria Shearn - Principal





